
Submitter: Marilyn Feldhaus 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB803 

I support the passage of SB 830. This bill would gradually reduce fossil diesel use in 

Oregon while encouraging renewal energy sources, something we must do if we 

want to address climate change in any meaningful way.  I note that this bill would 

NOT ban all diesel fuel, destroy the economy, nor put all rural Oregon "out of 

business".  Please don't be taken in by misinformation to the contrary. 


